
TOWN OF NEWPORT, NH
COON BROOK ROAD BRIDGE

will be closed to all traffic on
Tuesday, October 9th at 7:00 AM

in order to perform necessary repairs.
Every effort will be made to open the bridge by

Friday, October 12th at 4:00 PM
An alternative route must be taken

during this period of time.

Questions may be directed to:
Steven M. Dube, Sr., Highway Superintendent

Larry A. Wiggins, Public Works Director
863-3650


